The Dean of Student Welfare/Chairman Student Council

Uttar Pradesh University of Medical Sciences

Saifai, Etawah

Subject: Application for the availability of parking space behind Dr. Swadan Singh Boys Hostel

Respected Sir,

Student Council would like to bring to your kind attention that the request for the facility and availability of parking space behind Dr. Swadan Singh Boys hostel for all the students was approved by the honourable Vice Chancellor Sir via order no. 5141/UPUMS/Student Council (768-CD/2022-23) under Agenda no. 8 of the first meeting of the student council (Faculty of Medicine) held on 27th February, 2023.

We would like you to look into the progress of the same so that the facility of parking space can be made available at the earliest for all the students of the university.

Please consider our request for the same.

We would be highly grateful to you.

With regards,

Kushagra Verma

Vice-President, Student Council

Geetika Saini

President, Student Council

hutika ni

AE Kindy do the needful and update the status.

> Dr. Vinay Kumar Gupta Officer In-Charge Student Council, UPUMS